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Face Book: Green Oaks Golf Club 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP NEWS:

OUR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING WILL BE APRIL 6TH, 2010. WE HAVE THREE (3) POSITIONS ON 
THE BOARD THAT WILL BE VOTED ON. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN RUNNING PLEASE NOTIFY GREG 
MATTHES IN THE PRO SHOP.
Anyone for a trip to New Orleans. A trip has been planned for the 18-19-20 of February, with a bus leaving from the 
parking lot of Green Oaks going to Tuscaloosa, Alabama, then catching a train to New Orleans. For more information 
see Stanley Taggart.

Anyone want to win dues paid for a year or a new membership for someone? Check in the Acorn Room for 
information, this will be given away after the Super Bowl Party February 7, come out and enjoy.

THANKS AND GOOD GOLFING 
BOBBY

COMMITTEES:
LOGO: Is in the planning stage for their upcoming events and Tournaments for 2010.
TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: Is meeting this month and planning the Tournament Schedule for 2010 and also has 
planned a Spring FISH FRY FOR MARCH 12. See any member for a ticket as this gets closer.
ACORN ROOM LOUNGE: Winner of the gift certificate for $25.00 was Cecil Mott.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
STEAK NIGHTS: February 4th and 18th
Super Bowl Party: February 7 food and fun chance to win a years dues or a new membership, you do not have to be a 
member to play.
GAME NIGHTS: February 11th and 25th 
MARCH 12TH: FISH FRY 
APRIL 6TH : ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING.

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:
RAIN, RAIN GO AWAY COME AGAIN ANOTHER DAY. We are trying to keep the Beaver dams dug out so the 
course can drain when the rain eases up.

THANKS
WAYNE
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